
 

 

 
No.  CIG 005/2020 
 
               March 2nd, 2020 
 
Subject  :   Notification of retirement of the Managing Director and appointment of the new 

Managing Director 

Dear    :   President, 
     The Stock Exchange of Thailand   

 According to the Board of Director Meeting of the Company No.1/2020 on February 25th, 
2020, the Company would like to inform you that Mr. Sawai Chatchairungruang, the Managing 
Director of the Company, will be retiring on December 31st, 2019 and that Mr. Warawut Arunothai has 
been appointed as the new Managing Director of the Company effective January 15th, 2020. 

Please be informed accordingly.    
 

   Yours Sincerely, 
             C.I.Group Public Company Limited 

 
 

          (Mr.Aree   Poomsanoh) 
                 Chairman of the Executive  


